
My Opinion re: Inquiry: Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Bill 
2011 and two related bills

Income Management, and Alcohol Restrictions are not means of solving 
budgeting and alcohol consumption issues among Aboriginal people in 
remote communities.  If government is serious and genuine then it 
should provide means to address POVERTY & DYSFUNCTIONAL 
FAMILIES in Aboriginal communities by providing infrastructure; & 
provide intense support to address Abuse, Mental illness, & Addiction 
instead of BAND-AIDE Programs that are set up to fail.




